
                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

Media briefing on Compliance and Enforcement Blitz in Gouritz Catchment 
 
 
03 November 2021 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in the Western Cape invites members of the media to 
attend a media briefing on Compliance and Enforcement Blitz to be conducted by DWS and Breede-
Gouritz Catchment Management Agency (BGCMA) The enforcement Blitz will be conducted from 08-
12 November 2021 within the Gouritz Catchment. 
 
In recent months, there have been allegations of illegal water use within the Gouritz Region, and these 
include diversion of rivers, illegal abstractions, and other unlawful activities. During the briefing BGCMA 
and DWS will outline areas in which the blitz is going to be conducted and provide details on how illegal 
water activities are being dealt with. 
 
The DWS and BGCMA have adopted a zero tolerance of illegal activities and have in the past imposed 
heavy fines to the offenders 
 
 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 
 
Date : Monday, 08 November 2021 
 
Venue : DWS George office, York Street behind KFC  
 
Time : 09:30 
 
 

END  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation in Western Cape and the BGCMA 

 

For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249, RayiM@dws.gov.za or Malehlohonolo Mlabateki 

on 063 883 8696 mmlabateki@bgcma.co.za   
 
 
For media enquires contact: Sputnik Ratau 082 874 2942 or RatauS@dws.gov.za  
 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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